                                                                        ANNOUNCEMENTS
                                              Tuesday, January 4, 2022
                                                “A” Day	
Good Morning, Arrowhead!  We hope you are ready for a new day!
Students, are you missing a mitten?  lost your lava lamp? Hoping your huge hoodie is here? Don’t forget to search the lost and found to be reunited, at last, with your belongings. 

Students, a reminder that if you need to leave during the school day, you will need to bring a note or direct your parent to call the office before 7:20 am. You will be given a pass to leave at the indicated time. 

As always, if you are feeling ill, please come to the health room to be assessed. DO NOT text or call your parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 

Have a terrific Tuesday!
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